Subject: (Sixth Announcement) of the CIMPA Research
School (11-22, July 2022) and the 17th International
Workshop on Real and Complex Singularities (24-29, July,
2022) at ICMC-USP-Sao Carlos, SP, Brazil

Sent: July, 2nd 2022.

Dear participants,

The registrations are now closed and we want to give you some useful information.

1. Program of the CIMPA School: If you are coming to the CIMPA Research School
the program can be download here
https://cimpa.icmc.usp.br/images/timetable/UPDATED-28June.pdf

2. Program of the International Workshop: The program of the workshop will soon be
available on the event's website. We apologize for the delay.

3. Transport from Sao Paulo Airports to Sdo Carlos City: If you come by plane from
Guarulhos International Airport (GRU), or Viracopos International Airport (VCP), and
want to take the transportation to Sdo Carlos provided by the events, please go to
the link below and make sure all your flight information (round trip) are updated.

http://worksing.icmc. .br r_sin

If not, please do so as soon as possible, no later than (next) Tuesday, July 5th,
10:00 am Brazilian time. The organizing committee will not be able to schedule new trips
after this deadline.

4. Covid 19 Vaccine Certifications: Due to Covid-19 restrictions, the University of S&o
Paulo (USP) has imposed some access rules to the ICMC institute facilities
(classrooms, auditorium, etc). Thus, all participants (School or CIMPA Workshop)
must send us the certifications of the covid-19 vaccines through the link:

In this link you will also be asked to enter your hotel details, please inform us about
that. Some words in the form may appear in the Portuguese language, like: Proxima=Next,
or Voltar=Back. We apologize for that. Any help, please, let us know.

5. Next Announcement: We will soon send another announcement informing the
value of the registration fees and the timetable of the International Workshop.

For any additional questions, please contact us by email:
We look forward to meeting you here in Sao Carlos soon!
Best wishes,
Raimundo
(On behalf of the organizing committee)
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